
 

 
Dear Future UCLA Bruin Success Scholar:  
 
On behalf of Chancellor Gene Block, congratulations on your admission to UCLA!  Your 
acceptance to UCLA is a result of your outstanding academic performance and leadership. You 
have been selected for admission from an amazing applicant pool, which is further recognition 
of your remarkable achievement. 
 
I am pleased to confirm you have been awarded the UCLA Bruin Success Scholarship, a 
renewable scholarship based on your outstanding academic performance and your high level of 
financial need. The amount of this scholarship will total up to $10,000 over four years for 
freshman, and up to $5,000 for transfer students. When combined with other federal, state, 
and UCLA scholarship and grant programs, the UCLA Bruin Success Scholarship program 
provides for an amazingly affordable UCLA experience. 
 
In addition to financial incentives, the UCLA Bruin Success Scholarship program is collaborating 
with UCLA’s Academic Advancement Program to provide you access to specialized student 
support programs that have helped past Bruins thrive. These support programs include 
orientation events for you and your family, designated academic counselors, designated 
student peer counselors, designated financial wellness coaches, special social programs, and 
more. You will learn more about program requirements at orientation this summer.  
 
Your UCLA Bruin Success Scholarship award is listed on your Provisional Aid Letter among all 
your financial aid awards. You must apply for aid annually by March 2 and meet UCLA 
Satisfactory Academic Progress guidelines to renew your awards.  
 
Please check the Financial Aid and Scholarships website (financialaid.ucla.edu) and the New 
Bruins page (admission.ucla.edu/newBruins) for additional information about this award and 
other important notifications.  
 
We are excited to welcome you to UCLA! We look forward to hearing from you in the next few 
weeks that you are enrolling at UCLA and beginning your academic journey as a Bruin. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marvin Smith, Executive Director 
UCLA Financial Aid and Scholarships 

http://financialaid.ucla.edu/
http://www.admissions.ucla.edu/newBruins

